Principal Margaret Mary's Newsletter

February 2014

BUILDING THEIR FUTURE, CELEBRATING FAITH, FAMILY AND ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE

Catholic Schools Week

January 26 – February 1 we will be celebrating Catholic Schools Week. Please join us on Sunday, January 26th at the 9:30am Mass followed by our annual open House immediately after Mass. Activities for the week will be sent home in the brown envelopes.

Parent Patrol

Our newly trained Parent Patrol will begin the week of January 27th. You will recognize them by their bright colored vests. In the mornings, at drop-off.....that's just what it is...drop-off...no standing, no parking will be allowed, especially no double parking! You should pull up to the curb, drop off your children and keep moving. Someone from the parent patrol will make sure your children enter the building. If you have business to take care of in the school office, please park in the school lot and walk to the building. We need everyone's cooperation to help keep our children safe.

Conversations with the Principal

I will be beginning a series of grade level parent meetings. Now that we are half way through the school year, let's talk about what we have accomplished so far, and where we are going. Topics discussed will be activities pertaining to that particular grade level. All meetings will begin at 7pm and end at 8pm. There will be time for questions. Meetings will begin after Catholic Schools Week. This is the schedule so far:

Thurs., Feb 6 – Grade 1 Parents Mon., Feb 10 – Grade 2 Parents Weds., Feb 12 – Grade 3 Parents Thurs., Feb 20 – Grade 4 Parents

Culver's Night

Once again we will be having a Culver's Night at the Culver's in Lyons. This will take place on Wednesday, February 19th from 5pm to 8pm. Come on out and join us for a fun evening. The Teachers will be serving and there will even be a special surprise guest joining us.

Mark your calendars...

January 26 – Mass & Open House January 28 – Spelling Bee – Grades 4-8 January 30 – Geography Bee – 7pm

January 31 – Noon Dismissal – there will be Afterschool daycare February 9 – First Reconciliation – Gr. 2

Civing every child every chance every day!